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"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021     
   Our Vision 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus 

Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words ‘As I have loved you, so you must love one another’ (John 13:34). 

                       

 

 

16th March 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

BRITISH SCIENCE WEEK – POSTER COMPETITION 

 

To celebrate the British Science week, all children have been invited to enter a poster competition. This is 

a national competition which is organised by the British Science Association. There is a wide range of 

prizes to be won so please encourage and support your child to make their poster. The theme this year is 

‘Connections’. 

 

Some ideas they could explore are:  

 

• How do our body parts connect and work together? 

• How has technology changed the world by connecting people 

internationally? 

• How is the caterpillar connected to the butterfly in a life cycle? 

• What is the connection between our actions and the impact on our 

environment? 

 

Entries must be on one page of A4 or A3 paper. The closing date to submit your poster is the 29th March. 

This will give us enough time to choose our finalists and upload them. 

 

You can find out more about the competition here. 

 

We look forward to see your amazing posters! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Sarmila K Chetri 

Science Co-ordinator 
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